
   

 

 
Jun 27, 2019 

Joint Staff 

 

Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, visited the State of Israel 

 

General Koji Yamazaki, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, visited the State of Israel from 19 

to 20 June, and had a meeting with Lieutenant General Aviv Kochavi, Chief of the 

General Staff, Israel Defense Forces.  

The two sides widely exchanged views on regional and global security affairs and 

confirmed that strengthening and expanding bilateral security cooperation will play an 

important role in peace, stability and prosperity of their regions and the world. They 

also agreed on to develop defense cooperation and exchanges in pursuit of the 

common goal. 

General Yamazaki also had meetings with Major General Eyal Zamir, Deputy Chief of 

the General Staff, Vice Admiral Eliyahu Sharvit, Commander of the Israeli Navy and 

Major General Amikam Norkin, Commander of the Israeli Air Force respectively. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Chief of the General Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

統合幕僚監部  報道発表資料 

 

https://www.mod.go.jp/js/ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Deputy Chief of the General Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Commander of the Israeli Navy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Commander of the Israeli Air Force 

 

 



   

 

 

Guard of Honor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


